

Personal Contact Info

204 S. Cromwell St.
Colfax, WA 99111
509-592-7486 cell
timwall79@hotmail.com
To view our church

website visit:
www.macedoniaindependent
baptist.com

Sending Church

Missions Baptist Church 407 Walkertown Guthrie Rd Winston-Salem, NC 27101 Phone: (910) 986-2331 Pastor Eric Combs

Mission Address

Macedonia World
Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517
Phone: (706) 654-2818

FAX: (706) 654-2816 Email: mwbm@mwbm.org

Romans 10:13-15

For whosoever shall call upon the name of the Lord shall be saved. How then shall they call on him in whom they have not believed? and how shall they believe in him of whom they have not heard? and how shall they hear without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except they be sent? as it is written, How beautiful are the feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and bring glad tidings of good things!

The Wall Family Missionaries to Washington State



November 14, 2022

Dear Praying Friends,

Thank you so much for your continued prayers for the work in Colfax, WA! We are so blessed to be able to serve the Lord in the Pacific Northwest!

On Sunday, October 16th, we had Souper Sunday! Tim preached out of Hebrews 10:25 on how every Sunday is a Super Sunday! We enjoyed a soup lunch afterward!

On October 22nd, we held our annual Fall Festival. It was a cold, rainy day, but we still had 29 in attendance with several first-time visitors. Tim did a gospel presentation at the end, and every family took home a tract in the candy bag.

Erin was one of the first-time visitors that attended with her 10-year-old daughter. Her friend urged her to come back and go to church with her the next day and she did! She skipped a week and then visited again. On November 13th, while preparing for church, she fell through some boards in her house. She had to get staples in her head and surgery to repair her hand. Please pray for her recovery and most importantly for her salvation. Pray the Lord uses this to open doors to share the gospel with her and that she would be receptive and understand the plan of salvation!

The Lord has truly blessed us with several first-time and returning visitors lately! Pray the Lord would continue to grow His work in Colfax, WA!

On November 8th, Tim had the opportunity to preach at a pastor's fellowship in Bonners Ferry, Idaho. On November 9th, Tim had the privilege to teach a class and preach chapel in Heron, Montana, at The Passage Northwest, a Christian camp and campus extension of Crown College in Powell, TN. While we were out of town, our church family surprised us a with brand new front porch on our house as a Pastor Appreciation Gift! Members of the church came together to take off the old porch and build the new one! It was a very-needed replacement and such a blessing to our hearts! On Sunday, November 13th, they held a fellowship dinner for Pastor Appreciation. What a blessing!

November 10th-12th, Jennifer, Layla, and six other ladies from the church attended a Ladies Gala in Spokane with special guest speaker, Francie Taylor. It was a blessing and encouragement to all of our ladies!

Please pray for our upcoming Christmas Ladies Tea on December 10th and our Christmas play on December 18th. Both of these events will bring in people that will not usually attend a church service. We know lost family members are planning to be in attendance. Pray that they will hear and receive the gospel!

Thank you so much to our faithful supporters, both in prayers and finances. We know these are difficult times and we thank you for continuing to hold us up before the Lord. We thank the Lord for each one of you! You are such a blessing!

In Christ, Tím, Jennífer, Jason, & Layla Wall